
What we’ve been learning recently 

Over the next fortnight we will be… 

 

English –  This week in English, Year 4 have finished writing newspaper reports about the events of 793AD when the 
Vikings invaded Lindisfarne. They have worked hard on making their writing sound like real newspaper reports by using 
formal language and including the 5Ws (Who, When, Where, What, Why)  

 
Maths – Year 4 have finished their Multiplication and Division learning journey and can now apply a range of formal and 
informal methods to solve calculations. They have really impressed us with their keep-going-koala attitude in maths this 
term. Well done Year 4!  

 
Wider Curriculum – A creative end to term, with the Year 4s finishing off their Viking Sculptures in Art. They have created 3D 
sculptures using modelling wire and fabric. They also enjoyed their day of learning about internet safety and have taken part in 
some lively discussions around the pros and cons of technology.  
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Shining Stars  

 

Important Notices 

 
HOME LEARNING OVER THE HOLIDAYS (and into next 
term!)  
-  Reading (with an adult please and as often as you can). 
Lots of children are now coming in excitedly telling us 
what they have read at home. Keep on encouraging this 
and ask your child about the ‘Golden Book’ challenges!  
 
- TTRS and/or Mathsframe - Please encourage your child 
to practice their times tables as much as possible 
between now and the Year 4 Multiplication Check (June)  

Year 3/4 Production  
You will have received a letter from us with the details of the 
Year 3/4 production (The Bee Musical) including what 
costumes they will need to wear. A reminder that the play is 
on Tuesday 1st April. Further information about tickets will 
be sent home after half term. 
 
Porthpean Residential Meeting 
On Tuesday 4th March, Mr Langton will lead a meeting for 
parents all about the Year 4 residential. This will take place 
from 15:30 in the Hall.   
 
PE – After half term our PE day is a Friday. 

Year 4 News 
13th February 2025 

Congratulations to our Shining Stars from the last two 
weeks for demonstrating our school values. 
 
4B – Jesse, Amber, Otis, Dolcie 
 
4W – Emily, Riley, Margot, Ruby 
 

4B – Janet Keat 
jkeat@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 

4W – Eleanor Graham 
egraham@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk  
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